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Corporate Governance
CITIC Pacific is committed to ensuring high standards of corporate governance and first class business practices.

The Board believes that good corporate governance practices are increasingly important for maintaining and

promoting investor confidence. Details of our corporate governance practices can be found on page 55 of the 

2005 annual report and the Company’s website www.citicpacific.com.

Throughout the six months ended 30 June 2006, CITIC Pacific has complied with all code provisions in the Code on

Corporate Governance Practices contained in Appendix 14 of the Listing Rules.

The Audit Committee has reviewed the Interim Report with management and the Company’s internal and external

auditors and recommended its adoption by the Board.

The Interim Accounts, which are prepared in accordance with HKAS 34 ‘Interim Financial Reporting’, have been

reviewed by the Company’s independent auditors PricewaterhouseCoopers in accordance with the Auditing Standard

SAS 700 ‘Engagements To Review Interim Financial Reports’.

The Company has adopted the Model Code for Securities Transactions by Directors of Listed Companies (‘Model

Code’) contained in Appendix 10 of the Listing Rules. Having made specific enquiry, all Directors have complied with

the required standard set out in the Model Code throughout the six months ended 30 June 2006.


